
January 5, 1999 

Manuel Fonseca 
Advanced Data Solutions LLC 
2605 Hoover Avenue, Suite F 
National City, CA 91950 

Dear Manuel, 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your quick response time in 
retrieving the data when our hard drive crashed. The service Advanced Data 
Solutions rendered was excellent. We will definitely do business with you in the 
future if the need arises. 

Respectfully, 

Gene M. Bussotti 
Control Systems Engineer 


